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Tree Planting - a huge success!

A huge thankyou to all those children who took part in the tree planting this term. It was great
fun and all children approached the task with great enthusiasm and dedication. Well
done!Together we planted over 200 saplings and nearly 100 hedge plants to improve the school
environment, support wildlife and do our bit to tackle climate change. We developed our current
‘woodland area’, planted hedges around our story circles and planted a buxus hedge at the key

stage 2 end of the school.




Well done to our Bird-watchers

Thanks to all those who gave an hour of their time to count the
different types of birds they saw in their garden. Many of our Key
Stage 1 undertook the challenge at school and we are proud of

their efforts.

Ings’ Litter Pickers step forward

In order to make our school a litter free zone, we are setting up litter
picking teams of children this half-term. So far over 100 children
have volunteered to take part. If you are a parent/carer of a child
who is taking part, Mr Bell will be getting in touch after the

half-term break to let you know how this will work and how we will

keep your child safe whilst doing this valuable task.

COMING SOON..

The Great Big School clean (25th March - 10th April)

Ings will be taking part in this in association with the Keep Britain Tidy
Campaign - If every child who attended school in the UK pledged to pick up
just one bag of litter during the Great Big School Clean, we could remove

10.3 million bags of litter from our natural environment. More information
#GBSchoolClean

to follow in Spring 2.




